
SALT LAKE CITY COUNCIL STAFF REPORT 
DATE:  July 11, 2006 

SUBJECT: Report from the Council Subcommittee re: City Flag Design 

CC: Rocky Fluhart, Sam Guevara,  

  
Following discussions regarding adopting a new City flag, the Council nominated a 
subcommittee to work with the Administration on this project.  
 
Council Members Christensen, Turner and Love have met with representatives of the 
Mayor’s Office and have agreed upon a design to present to the full Council for 
consideration. This design is attached for your review.  At least one Council Member 
has suggested seeking public comment. 
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